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Dear Dr. Burkhard Herrmann,

On behalf of PLOS and the PLOS ONE editorial team, I would like to thank you for your

service as a reviewer in 2016. I know that there are many other demands on your time

and scientific expertise, and those constraints make your decision to review articles for

PLOS ONE all the more meaningful.

Your efforts have helped PLOS ONE to evaluate and publish more than 22,000 new

articles in 2016, furthering public access to rigorous and high-impact peer-reviewed

research.

PLOS ONE has published an article recognizing the efforts of you and the nearly 70,000

other reviewers who contributed to the journal in 2016. Your name appears in the article's

Supporting Information files S1 - S5 "Reviewer List."

(2017) PLOS ONE 2016 Reviewer and Editorial Board Thank You. PLoS

ONE 12(3): e0174259. doi:10.1371/journal.pone.0174259

I hope that this message together with the article conveys our gratitude for your service to

PLOS ONE and to Open Access Science and that it allows you to claim the credit and

recognition you deserve within your institution. Please do not hesitate to contact the

journal office at plosone@plos.org to request a formal letter summarizing your contribution

if needed or to ask any questions.

We are grateful that we can count on you to support PLOS and Open Access Science.

With gratitude,

Joerg Heber

Editor-in-Chief, PLOS ONE
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